
 
Lebanon, Maine Select Board 

Minutes –Meeting 
Monday March 27th, 2017  

 
 

 
Members Present                                                                                 Others Present 
 
Selectman Heath - Chairman                                                              Ben Thompson  
                                                                                                                 Deborah Wilson 
Selectman Nadeau                                                                               Dana Coull 
                                                                                                                 Mary Lane 
                                                                                                                 Jon Kinney 
                                                                                                                Chip Harlow                                                                                                                                     
                                                                     
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Chairman Heath made the motion to open the meeting. Selectman Nadeau seconded the motion. A vote 
was taken and the vote carried. Meeting opened at 3:02 pm. 
 
Those in attendance participated in the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Mr. Harlow asked to address the Select Board.  Chairman Heath asked Mr. Harlow if he could wait until 
the end of the meeting. Mr. Harlow requested a second time to address the Select Board prior to 
starting any business. Chairman Heath stated that he would like to hear what Mr. Harlow had to say. 
 
Mr. Harlow presented information that which stated the current meeting was illegal; therefore any 
decisions that may be made would be invalid and could be challenged. The meeting was deemed illegal 
for the agenda was not sent out as a mass e-mail Public Notice.  
 
Interim Administrative Assistant Jenn Griffin apologized for the error. The agenda was posted on the 
web-site under agendas as well as on the Town web-site calendar however, when posting the agenda on 
the website; the e-mail notification option was not marked.  
 
Mr. Harlow stated that it was the decision of the Select Board whether to continue with the meeting or 
not. He wanted the Select Board to be aware of the situation. 
 
Chairman Heath stated that the meeting was over and made the motion to close the meeting. 
Selectman Nadeau seconded the meeting. The vote was taken and the vote carried. The meeting 
adjourned at approximately 3:06 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Minutes were signed 4/3/2017 


